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County Administrator to Present Proposed FY 2020 Budget February 13, 2019 
 

Loudoun County Administrator Tim Hemstreet will present his proposed Fiscal Year 2020 

(FY 20) Budget at a meeting of the Board of Supervisors at 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, February 13, 

2019, in the Board Room of the Loudoun County Government Center, 1 Harrison Street, SE in 

Leesburg. The presentation is the only item on the Board’s agenda for the meeting, which will be 

followed by the Board’s regular monthly public hearing at 6:00 p.m.  

 

Hemstreet also will present the proposed FY 2020 Capital Improvement Program to a 

meeting of the Board’s Finance/Government Operations and Economic Development Committee, 

which begins at 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, February 12, 2019.   

 

Both presentations will be aired live on Comcast Government Channel 23, Open Band 

Channel 40 and Verizon FiOS Channel 40. They will also be available for viewing online at 

www.loudoun.gov/webcast.   

 

The County Administrator’s budget presentation, the proposed FY 20 budget and other 

budget-related documents will be posted immediately following the February 13 meeting at 

www.loudoun.gov/budget. 
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